Quintana, Amparo

From: Quintana, Amparo

Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 5:25 PM
To: Sheppard, Terri; Garcia, Adolfo
Subject: 172 paloma

Terri,

As per Marine Patrols email, 172 Paloma was cited for a dock in a dilapidated condition.

Good morning.

While on patrol we observed a dock in a
dilapidated condition at 172 Paloma Dr.
Please see attached photos.

Thanks
Ray Toledo
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Code Enforcement Officer
Amparo Quintana
(305)569-1838



